
 
Born 1958 in Detroit, Michigan. Member of Century City 
Ski Club, Los Angeles Council of Ski Clubs. 
 
I started skiing at age 11 when my father took me to Mt.  
Holly, Michigan (300 vertical feet). Immediately fell in love 
with the sport. Became a member of Blizzard Ski Club 
shortly thereafter and by age 15 was racing independently in 
USSA Central Division training at Boston Mills Ski Area 
outside of Cleveland, Ohio.  
 
College took me to University of Utah, where along with 
many ex-racers from the Great Lakes Region, I bought a 
season pass to Snowbird and became an adept powder 
skier. 
 
After college, I moved back to where my family relocated in 
Southern California and became familiar with Mammoth 
Mountain. Joined Century City Ski Club in 2007 and  
 
 resurrected my racing career in the club league. As an active club member, I was President twice, 

Summer Trips Coordinator for a few years, and LA Council Representative. I feel grateful for being 
voted Man of the Year for my club. From there, I became involved in Los Angeles Council of Ski 
Clubs and was president twice.  
 
Because of our affiliation with Far West Ski Association, my next endeavor was VP of Membership 
with the organization. Next step, Trustee for 2 years. After, I became the Chairman of the Athletic 
Scholarship Program which I have been doing for the last 10 or so years. I am also thankful to Far 
West for being given the J. Stanley Mullin award for outstanding service to the organization. 
 
In 2010, I joined the Masters Team at Mammoth Mountain, where, until recently, I skied an average of 
80 days a year, with about half of those involved in race training. After a water-skiing injury in 2016, I 
officially retired from ski racing after the 2017-2018 ski season. 
 
Currently, I am still going on trips with my ski club, out-of-state trips throughout the west, and, on 
occasion, Europe. I am still coordinating the FWSA Scholarship Program and am a Trustee of the Far 
West Ski Foundation. I am fortunate for my involvement in such a great sport and am looking forward 
to the years to come. 
 
See you on the slopes! 
 

 

DAVID KRUPP 


